
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2.5-Year-Old Program 
Greenwich Nursery School News 
 
March will be a fun month. We start off by celebrating Read Across America week by 
reading Dr. Seuss books and making crafts to go with his books. These are always lots of fun.. 
We will do all sorts of fun things for St. Patrick’s Day. We will talk about and even craft with 
rain since coming soon are those April showers that bring May flowers!  
 
On that note, we will likely be outside daily at this point. If the real-feel is 40 degrees or 
warmer, you can expect to pick up your child from the playground. Just remember to have 
your phone on you to scan the QR code. Also, dress your child in shoes and clothing that 
work well for running and playing at the playground.  
 
Our new dramatic play center is a grocery store. We have 2 new sensory bins. One has all 
sorts of rainbow-building opportunities. The other has red and white pool noodles and cups 
to practice building patterns in Dr. Seuss colors. I can’t wait to learn and play with you!  
 
Daily Reminders 

• Please have your child use the bathroom and wash hands each day before school. 
• We are a nut-free school. 
• If you haven’t already done so, please make sure that the clothing/shoes are 

appropriate for the season. You all dropped off winter clothes to keep here in case 
of an accident or mess. You might want to add some short sleeves at this point.  

 
Happy Learning! 

Mrs. Mariani & Mrs. Butler 
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